January 2017

Dear Parents

We hope that you have had a fantastic Christmas break and a Happy New Year to you all. A
warm welcome to all our Green Shoots children, we are looking forward to a busy Spring
term. Our topic this half term will be ‘Jolly Journeys’. We will be exploring many different
types of transport including scooters!

Some of the exciting activities we have planned include a train station ticket office, a
scooter/balance bike session and a trip on the school mini-bus.

All seven areas of learning will be included in our activities along with more Phonics
activities, focusing on Letters and Sounds.

We would be grateful for old bus, train or other transport tickets you may have, as well as
photographs of your child travelling on any form of transport.

Please feel free to let us know if you have an idea or item of interest relating to this half
term’s topic, and of course please do not hesitate to speak to us if you have any questions.

With kind regards

Sarah Woodcock and Lynette Howell



